
Dear Committee- 
 
I am writing to offer my support for HB 2013. This bill closes a dangerous loophole in Oregon law. 
Convicted domestic abusers and stalkers should be required to turn in guns they already own. Please 
protect families in Oregon by removing guns from abusers and stalkers. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Kirstin Abel 
5243 NE 16th Ave, Portland 97211 
 


